
Dear Ida,      Appendix A to delegation request 

Please accept this correspondence as a request to appear as a delegation at the 

upcoming meeting of Planning Committee on Tuesday, July 7, 2015 at which time I 

understand the Committee will be considering the new Rural Zoning By-law.  I wish to 

appear on behalf of the following owners: 

1. McCann Professional Dog Trainers and Mr. Marty McCann – 929 and 899 Brock 

Road 

2. Garden Grove Nursery – 136 5th Concession Road East 

3. TransAgro – 381 Highway 8 

4. Coverdale Trucking – 955 Regional Road 97 

5. Mr. Barry Humphrey – 735 Mud Street 

6. Mr. Barry Humphrey – 5462 Upper Centennial Parkway 

7. Mr. Al Bojeski – 1050 Regional Road 56 

8. Mr. Ken Henderson, Freelton Truck Parts - 963 Regional Road 97 

9. Cameron Motorsports – 2633 Upper James Street 

10. Willow Valley Golf Course – 2907 Upper James Street and 8476 English Church 

Road 

11. Miska Trailers – 1056 Highway 6 North 

For most of these submissions, I will be informing the Committee that my client is in 

agreement with the site specific provisions being considered in the new By-law.  In other 

cases, I have yet to finalize matters with staff and am uncertain of the outcome of that 

discussion.  Closer to the time of the meeting, I will inform you if there are any 

outstanding matters that any of my clients on this list have with the proposed site 

specific provisions of the Zoning By-law. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ed Fothergill, MCIP, RPP 

President 
Fothergill Planning & Development Inc. 
62 Daffodil Cres. 
Ancaster, ON  L9K 1E1 
P:  905-577-1077 
F:  905-546-0545 
edf@nas.net 

mailto:edf@nas.net

